
 

 
 

AUGUST REPORT 2021 
Both Councils have started to hold in person meetings but with social distancing and strict 
COVID rules in the council offices. 
There has been a small rise in infections in Mid Suffolk and testing has taken place in 
various locations.  
 
EDUCATION SCRUTINY: the first took place last week and I have asked that the home to 
school transport policy is first on the agenda. Also, to receive the report form the 
independent review of the service for children with special needs. 
 
STREET LIGHTING: The council has joined with a new company; Bouygues Energies & 
Service to update the LED street lights across the county, to reduce light pollution and 
decrease energy use. 
 
VERGE CUTTING: I know this is a problem now, the schedule is available online, but if 
there are areas of extreme danger please report them. 
 CROSS STREET; along with Paul selvey we have asked that ALL of cross street is cut. As 
writing I do not have a date. 
 
A14; I have passed on details of overnight closures of A14 for surveying work. 
 
MID SUFFOLK 
RATTLESDEN GLIDING CLUB; they will be holding an open day on 30th August. we continue 
to have regular liaison meeting to monitor activities. 
 
GATEWAY 14; the planning application is about to go in This is the major development 
next too cedars park for industrial and commercial properties. 
CIPCO INVESTMENTS. Has made a loss of £6million so far 
 
BIN COLLECTIONS ; as you are aware there has been a major problem with bin collections 
due to the number of operatives having to isolate and inability to recruit. 
I have managed to get Margaret Dunston collected when missed. 
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